
GJMTA MAY MINUTES 2023

A POT LUCK LUNCHEON ON THE VERANDA OF MARSHA WAUGH'S BEAUTIFULL BACK 
YARD STARTED THE MAY MEETING.

THERE WERE 10 IN ATTENDANCE.

FOLLOWING THE LUNCH A BUSINESS MEETING WAS CONDUCTED BY PRESIDENT HOPE.

MINUTES WERE READ AND APPROVED.
 A BALANCE OF $3, 102.63 WAS REPORTED .

IT WAS MOVED AND SECONDED TO DONATE $100.00 TO THE DOWNTOWN METHODIST 
CHURCH FOR THE USE OF THE BUILDING FOR THE MASTER CLASS.
MOTION WAS CARRIED

FRIDAY, MAY 19TH, HOPE WILL VISIT THE OLD R-5 SCHOOL TO CHECK THE FACILITY.  
ANY ARE WELCOME TO JOIN HER AT NOON.  CALL OR TEXT HOPE IF YOU ARE 
INTERESTED.

THREE PROPOSALS AND A SCHEDULE FOR 23-24 WERE PROFESSIONALLY TYPED AND 
GIVEN TO ALL IN ATTENDANCE.

THE PROPOSALS WERE CAREFULLY AND INTELLIGENTLY PREPARED WITH A GREAT 
DEAL OF THOUGHT, TIME, AND CONSIDERATION.

EACH PROPOSAL WAS READ WITH CRITIQUES, OPINIONS, AND CORRECTIVE 
SUGGESTIONS MADE BY THE ATTENDING MEMBERS.

RATHER THAN AN IMMEDIATE ACCEPTANCE OF THE PROPOSALS IT WAS DECIDED TO 
MAKE SURE ALL GJMTA MEMBERS HAVE COPIES TO READ, STUDY, AND EVALUATE 
(POLICY AND WORDING) AND VOTE ON ACCEPTANCE OR CHANGE LATER.

MANY IMPORTANT ISSUES ARE NEEDING CONSIDERATION ,SUCH AS:

DECIDING ON MONSTER CONCERT OR PERFORMANCE CHOICE

FINDING CHAIRMAN FOR ALL EVENTS

AND ONGOING PARTICIPATION AND MEMBERSHIP CONCERNS.

THE MEETING WAS ADJOURNED WITH BRIGHT HOPE AND OPTIMISM FOR A GRAND 
UPCOMING YEAR OF MUSIC EDUCATION AND PERFORMANCE OPPORTUNITIES.


